
NOTICE 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN   

SITE VISIT 

April 13, 2023 

   

8:00 AM-NOTICE   

 

  A Majority of the members of the Wolfeboro Board of Selectmen will attend a site visit 

of proposed upgrades to Port Wedlen Road on Thursday, April 13th, 2023, at 8:00 AM with 

the Stantec. The purpose of this site visit is informational only no actions will be taken by the 

Board.  

 

 

 

   

   

   


